
Open Evening 
for prospective pupils and their parents 

Thursday, 3rd October 2024 
6.00pm - 8.00pm 

 

The evening will begin with an introduction and welcome by Dr 
Tinker, Headteacher, in the Hall at 6.00pm (please arrive for 5.45pm)
where prospective parents and pupils will have the opportunity to 
meet with the Headteacher and other members of the Senior 
Management Team. 
 

• School will be open for all visitors from 5.45pm to 8.00pm. 
 

• All teaching staff will be available to talk to you. 
 

• There will be exhibitions and demonstrations of pupils’ work. 
 

• There will be ‘hands on’ activities for the children to join in with. 
 
 

We look forward to welcoming you. 

10 Reasons to choose The Corbet School 

• Exam success levels well 
above the national average. 

• ‘Good’ Ofsted Report March 
2022 - The Corbet School 
provides a happy and kind 
environment where pupils 
thrive. 

• A forward thinking, dynamic 
school with a  focus on 
learning. 

• Great range of extra-curricular 
opportunities. 

• Wide variety of educational 
visits. 

• Approachable and supportive 
staff. 

• Peaceful, rural location. 
• All abilities of students are 

encouraged to achieve their 
potential. 

• Leavers are prepared well for 
the future with excellent 
reputations as past Corbet 
students. 

• A happy caring, safe 
community. 



 

 
Open Day and Open Evening 
Thursday, 3rd October 2024 

 

Open Day Tours at: 
9.15am, 6.45am & 10.15am 

Open Evening 5.30pm for a prompt start at 
6.00pm  

Open Evening ends at 8.00pm 
 
 

We would like to take this opportunity to invite you and 
your child to the Open Day and Open Evening of The 

Corbet School, where excellence in learning is our main 
priority and our students are the most important 

members of the school community. 
 

 

 

“we are a very good school which meets the needs and the 
aspirations of all members of our school community” 

Come along to find out what this excellent school in a 
rural environment can offer your child 

(for details of our evening activities 
please see the back page) 

The pupils and staff of The Corbet School are pleased to 
offer you and your child an informal opportunity to enjoy 
a tour of this excellent rural comprehensive school and 
experience the atmosphere during the working day: 

• See the school at work. 

• Ask questions. 

• Experience the school’s atmosphere. 

• Meet pupils and staff. 

• School is open to prospective parents and pupils 
for tours at: 9.15am, 9.45am & 10.15am (no 
booking required) 

• Prospective parents and pupils will be shown 
around the school by current pupils. 

• Classrooms will be open for you to see lessons in 
progress. 

• Opportunities will be provided for you to meet the 
Head and other members of the Leadership Team. 


